
Public Notice
PUBLIC NOTICE OF STORM 

WATER DISCHARGE
	 Hancock County Secondary 
Roads Department plans to submit 
a Notice of Intent to the Iowa De-
partment of Natural Resources to 
be covered under National Pollution 
Discharge Elimination System (NP-
DES) General Permit No. 2 “Storm 
Water Discharge Associated with 
Activity for Construction Activities.”
	 The Storm water discharge will be 
from bridge construction activeity lo-
cated in Hancock County on 225th 
Street, NE ¼, Section 34, Township 
95N, Range 26W, Orthel Township. 
The project is the construction of a 
90’-0 x 30’-6 Continuous Concrete 
Slab Bridge. Storm water will be 
discharged from four point sources 
and will be discharged into Drain-
age District #97. Comments may 
be submitted to the Storm Water 
Discharge Coordinator, Iowa De-
partment of Natural Resources, En-
vironmental Services Division, 502 
East 9th Street, Des Moines, Iowa 
50319-0034. The public may review 
the Notice of Intent from 8:00 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. Monday thru Friday at 
the above address after it has been 
received by the Department.
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